
Orange County Beekeepers Association 

No Meeting 

July 11, 2024 

Due to the North Carolina Beekeepers Association Summer meeting being held July 11-13, no monthly 

OCBA meeting was held. 

Erika Wittchen 

OCBA Secretary 

https://www.ncbeekeepers.org/calendar/state-meetings/2023-summer-meeting

